Dear Rachael

Further to your phone call requesting details of our PVC windows and doors to be used on the
above development, please find attached pictures of windows and doors for your approval and
to lift planning condition.

| spoke to my architect Garry Trim and he tells me you are concerned about the milestone
getting damaged.

Our main site security fence is 12 metres back from the road as planning requested and we
have another picket fence on the boundary protecting it, the only thing between these two
fences is our car park for visitors to the site.

The crossover into the site where lorries come in is 6 metres away, | can assure you nothing is
unloaded in this area.

| feel the milestone is quite safe but if you wish me to take further action | could put a
protection fence around it as well.

Kind Regards
Peter Jones

K W Jones & Sons
01268 771218



